
The current COVID-19 pandemic has caused disruption and changes globally. That 
means that auctions will look a little different than what we are all used to.  But that’s 

ok, because doing what’s right and our customers safety has always been our top 
priority.  

In response to Governor DeWine’s current orders we will be making some necessary 
changes. 

 
1. All employees will perform daily symptom assessments and will have their 

temperature checked upon arriving at work. 
2. All employees will wear face masks for their safety and for the safety of our 

customers. We encourage customers to wear face masks as well. 
3. Any symptomatic employees will be required to stay home. 

4. Hand sanitizer will be available in many locations throughout the premises. 
5. Tables, door knobs/handles and other equipment will be sanitized frequently. 

6. Social distancing will be enforced. We encourage all customers to remain 6 feet (or 
more) apart.  

 
Thank you helping us with these new measures!  We are so excited to be back with 

our customers and we look forward to a summer filled with auctions. 
 


